
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ANNEXATION 

TOWN OF BROOKS, GEORGIA 

 

You are hereby notified that on October 20, 2025, at 6:30 pm, the Town Council will hold a public 

hearing on an annexation request for property (Parcel ID# 0407 013 & 0407 013B) located on the 

west side of Hardy Rd. and adjacent to the southeast municipal boundary of the Town of Brooks. 

The request is for a landlocked 44.62-acre parcel and a 2.77-acre parcel fronting Hardy Road. The 

applicant is requesting that both parcels be annexed into the Town and assigned a Residential 

Agriculture (RA) zoning classification. The public is invited to review a copy of the application at 

Town Hall, Monday through Thursday, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Maurice Ungaro, Town Manager 

 


